
 

Hi Everyone, 

I hope that you are all well and enjoying the activities that Mrs Davies and I have been 

putting on google classroom for you. It has been very strange to go into school and our 

classroom and to not see all your smiling faces and I will be very glad when we are all back 

together again.  

 

I have been delighted to see all your lovely work on Google Classroom, especially your 

cupcakes and pizza baking. Your poems have been amazing and I have been very 

entertained with your videos of yourselves reading your poems. I hope that you are all able 

to access the activities we have given you but if you have any problems let me know. 

 

I have been keeping busy in my garden, planting flowers and vegetables ready for the 

summer and I have been keeping fit by running every other day and going for long walks. I 

hope you have all been able to spend time outside in the fresh air with your families. 

 

Please keep uploading photos of your work and let me know all the exciting things you have 

been doing at home. Take care of yourselves, be kind and helpful to your families and I hope 

to see you all very soon. 

Love 

 

Mrs Baxter 

 


